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FUNDRAISING EVENTS

SENIORS MONTLY LUNCHEON
March 19 - Const. Beth Ethier will speak on 
Frauds and Scams.

April 16 - Adrian from The Security Co. will 
demonstrate and speak on the different 
medical alarms that are available.  Please 
remember that drivers are available by 
calling 613-735-5938. 

Annual Yard Sale will be held in early May 
so keep this in mind when spring cleaning. 
Further details in future newsletters.

ANNUAL ELECTION - MARCH 5th.  
All members should try and attend this 
meeting.  Come and  help out by 
volunteering for a position or just come show 
support for those who do.  We will have the 
rundown of  the 2014 Carnival and how 
much we made.  This is the time also to 
express any concerns or suggestions you may 
have and maybe are willing to organize.  
This is a community centre, run by 
community  people who are trying their best 
to please the community.  Please assist us in 
whatever way you can, whether it be in a 
small way or a big way.  Let's see some more 
concern for our centre.
Sincerely, Sandra Johnstone

WINTER CARNIVAL 2014
Carnival Button Winners:
1st - Mervin Wieland 
2nd - Peter Clarke 
3rd - Kelly Smith
4th - Tawnya Painchaud
5th - Shirley Lindenbach
Thank you to everyone who helped to sell a 
total of  1314 buttons.

RANKIN FIRE STATION 
Thank you to all who supported our annual 
carnation fundraiser for Valentine's Day. 
Many, many hours are put into calling 
everyone and we appreciate your response to 
our messages in a timely manner, it sure 
makes our work a whole lot easier. We 
appreciate your continued support and we 
know the recipients did as well and we look 
forward to next year.  If  you missed out, 
perhaps we didn't know how to get in touch 
with you.  Please don't hesitate to give us a 
call next year.

CONGRATULATIONS!

We extend best wishes to Eileen Reckzin and 
Carl Webb who married on Jan. 31, 2014.

And congratulations to Miranda & Tyler 
Ashick on the arrival of  their baby boy, 
"Bryce", born on Feb. 7th, 2014.
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E-MAIL
Anyone wishing to receive this newsletter 
electronically please contact us at 
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

NEXT MEETING
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  March 5 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

  “This project is supported by the 

Government of  Ontario”
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